Assessment Committee January 24, 2012

Present: Nancy Turner, MaryAnn Traxler, and Kitty Green.

We met to plan the winter Assessment Retreat. We will talk about

- 1. Fall field evaluation data. We want to process what learned about IEP and ELL presence.
- 2. Praxis II information. Lots of frustration on this front. ETS only provides statistical information on programs of 5 or more. That means we have slim to no information on our Secondaries. Kitty has written to ETS to get permission to get into their database to at least get national information.
- 3. Pre/post EDUC 201 dispositional survey results. There is really good news to share about how 201 students' attitudes change from the beginning of the course to the end. Nancy noted this could be very useful information to support our submission of 201 to the Sophia Program.